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May 13, 2025 

To whom it may concern 

Company name: ORGANO CORPORATION 

Representative name: Masayuki Yamada 

Representative Director and President 

(Securities Code: 6368, Stock Exchange: TSE Prime 

Market) 

Inquiries: Shojiro Koike 

General Manager of Corporate Strategy and Planning 

Dept., Corporate Management and Planning 

(TEL: +81-3-5635-5111) 

 

View, Policy, Etc. Concerning Reduction of Investment Unit 

 

1. View concerning reduction of investment unit (The Company’s view on lowering the investment unit to the 

level of less than ¥500,000) 

ORGANO CORPORATION (the “Company”) recognizes that reduction of the investment unit is one of the 

effective measures for vitalizing the stock market, including expanding the investor base and increasing the 

liquidity of the Company’s shares. 

 

2. Policy concerning reduction of investment unit (Policy for lowering the investment unit to the level of less 

than ¥500,000) 

With respect to the reduction of the investment unit of the Company’s shares, the Company will continue to 

consider whether or not to implement the reduction and, if so, the timing of such reduction, comprehensively 

taking into consideration such factors as trends of the Company’s share price and the stock market and the 

composition of shareholders. 

 

(Note) This disclosure is in accordance with Rule 409 of the Securities Listing Regulations (Disclosure of 

Lowering Investment Units) stipulated by the Tokyo Stock Exchange, because the latest investment unit 

of the Company’s shares was ¥500,000 or more as of March 31, 2025. 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. 
In the event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, 
the original shall prevail. 


